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Congratulatory Message

It gives me great pleasure 10 express my heartfell and warmes!
congratulations for the appointment of Ms Catherine Russell as the Executive
Director of the United Nations Children's Fund (UNICEF).

| wish Catherine all the best in her new assignment. With her huge expenence
in women, girls, and family issues, | strongly believe that she will be a
formidable champion of children across the globe and particularly in countnes
beleaguered by disasters, like South Sudan.
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